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20" February 2023

Re:. PQ 5667/23 “To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE has plans to relocate the

Kilrush unit of ShannonDoc from its current location on the Cooraclare Road to Kilrush

Primary Care Centre; and if he will make a statement on the matter.”

Dear Deputy Wynne,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in regard to your
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have
examined the matter and the following outlines the position:

I can advise that the Kilrush ShannonDoc General Practitioner (GP) Out of Hours Treatment
Centre moved into Kilrush Primary Care Centre on 6" May 2022.

I trust the above addresses the issues raised in your representation.

Yours sincerely,

@ow 'leaML_

Carmel McLaughlin
General Manager
Primary Care



